
Jessica Summers Published an Article 
in the Society for American Florists 
Magazine
Jessica Summers wrote an article that discussed issues relating to employee cellphone 
use during work hours and what employers need to know.

The title of the article is "Managing the Risks of Employee Cellphone Use" and discusses the following 
aspects of employee cellphone use:

Wage and hour issues
Protecting company information
Cellphones while driving

The article can be found as a PDF here.

Jessica Summers is an Associate in the firm's Employee Benefits, Employment Law, Retirement Plans, 
Litigation and Government Relations practice groups.
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